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    ==Committee Requested== 
    Committee: Planning Committee 
 
 
    ==Requestor Information== 
      Name of Individual: Robert Wood 
 
      Name of Organization: Pool & Hot Tub Council of Canada 
 
      Contact Number:  
 
      Email Address  
 
      Mailing Address:  
 
      Reason(s) for delegation request: The PHTCC has worked 
      extensively with other organizations (e.g., Red Cross, Lifesaving 
      Society, Chief Coroner's Office of Ontario, etc.) and communities 
      across the country in the development of public water safety 
      programs and related municipal By-laws.  We believe that having 
      the opportunity to share our expertise in this domain with the 
      Planning Committee will go a long way towards optimizing the 
      effectiveness of any drowning prevention measures deployed in the 
      future by the City of Hamilton.  A brief PowerPoint presentation 
      (10 minutes) can be arranged if this would be helpful. 
 
      Will you be requesting funds from the City? No 
 
      Will you be submitting a formal presentation? Yes 
 


